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This bill will not help people. It will only hurt them. Conversation therapy can be the 

difference between life and death, for some. The opposition is against it because they 

feel uncomfortable. Try to put yourself in their shoes: if you were born in the wrong 

body, you would feel a little more than uncomfortable. People are just trying to be 

true to themselves. There shouldn’t be bans on what someone does to their own 

body as long as everyone is safe. Please let trans people get the resources they 

choose/need to be themselves. Thank you. 


